
 

P.O. Box 1097 
Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

360-679-4003 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF TIME SCHEDULE CHANGE EFFECTIVE March 28, 2020  

Effective March 28, 2020 Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle will be discontinuing our scheduled service to/from the Coupeville 
Ferry into Coupeville WA and to/from Clinton Ferry into Langley WA on Saturdays and Sundays. We will be 
discontinuing our daily scheduled service from Oak Harbor to Lupin Field and Coupeville WA.   We will still offer on-
demand charter services for these routes or you can contact Island Transit at 360-678-7771 for times they operate 
these routes free of charge.   

For further information please contact our office at 360-679-4003.  

Our request is subject to review and approval from the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission. 
The Company’s requests are proposals, subject to public review and a Commission decision.  The Commission has the 
authority to accept, modify, or reject the company’s proposal. You can contact the commission to comment on our 
proposal by calling 1-888-333-9882, via email at comments@utc.wa.gov, via the commission’s website 
www.utc.wa.gov, or traditional mail at P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You can receive information about 
the public meeting where our time schedule proposal will be heard by contacting the commission. 
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